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Comments: I'd like to thank the Forest Service and all stakeholders for their work in the forest plan revision
process. It's a long and arduous process. While | no longer live in the greater Yellowstone area, when | did | was
happy to participate early on in the process.

I'd like to express my support for continued mountain bike access in the CGNF region. In particular, the
Lionshead area is of special importance to me. There are few areas in the lower 48 that provide a comparable
remote, Backcountry mountain bike experience. It would be a terrible loss for cyclists to lose access to this area. |
plan to come back to the area to do this ride. | hope that it is still accessable to human powered bikes at that
time.



